
All VOU Elementary School Children, Ages 6-12 are invited to a 

When: Friday, February 14, 2:30 to 4 PM

Where: Natelli Community Center
9023 Harris Street

Kids Crafternoon

VOU News for You 
VOUCA Management Newsletter/February 10, 2014

News You Can Use
Management Office Closed 
for Presidents’ Day Holiday

The Management Office will be 
closed Monday, February 17 in 
observance of Presidents’ Day. 
There is no change to the trash 
schedule.

Please Shovel Your 
Sidewalks

With more winter weather on the 
way, remember that single family 
homeowners are responsible 
for clearing snow and ice from 
the sidewalks adjacent to their 
homes. This is an important safety 
measure, and it’s the law! As a 
public service, residents with fire 
hydrants on their property should 
clear snow from around them. This 
will allow firemen easier access in 
the case of emergency.

Meeting Schedule

Meetings to be held this week at 
the Natelli Community Center:

Wednesday, February 12—Cove-
nants, 7 PM
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Do you remember 1999?  It was fifteen years ago. Minimum wage 
was $5.15 an hour. Gas cost $1.17 a gallon. Spam was a meat 
product. Hillary Clinton was running for office. And the Villages 

of Urbana was founded just a few miles south of Frederick City in 
Maryland. This year we celebrate the VOU’s 15th anniversary with 
special events throughout the year. Watch for announcements and 
plan to join in the fun of fifteen fabulous years as a fantastic, award-
winning community.

Questions? Concerns? 
Contact Us

On-site Office: 9023 Harris St. 
Frederick, MD 21704 
Phone: 301-831-4810 
Fax: 301-831-4811
Email: vouadmin@casinc.biz
Office Hours: 10 AM- 4 PM
General Manager: Aimee Winegar 
Asst. Manager: Julie Virnelson
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Whom Do You Call?

Frederick County Sheriff’s Office  
Non-Emergency Number: 301-600-2071
Washington Gas: 800-752-7520
Allegheny Power: 800-255-3443
Frederick County Water and Sewer: 
301-600-2187 M-F; 301-600-2194 after 
hours and holidays
VOU After Hours Emergency: 
888-788-2678

Thursday, February 13—Informa-
tion Technology Task Force, 7 PM

Upcoming Meetings:

Wednesday, February 19—Physical 
Assests Management, 7 PM

Renew Your VOU 
Membership Pass

There is no charge for renewal 
and you do not need to come into 
the office. Just complete the form 
on line at www.villagesofurbana.
net under Resources. Contact 
manager@villagesofurbana.net or 
by phone at 301-831-4810/301-
874-0487.

Lifeguard Jobs Available

High Sierra Pools is now hiring 
lifeguards for the upcoming 
summer season. They will be 
holding an interview day on 
Friday, March 14, between 4-6 PM 
at the Natelli Community Center. 
Interested applicants can apply 
online at www.highsierrapools.com 
or contact a recruiter at 703-920-
1750 x205.

Ponds are Dangerous 

Please do not let your children 
play on or around ponds. They are 
never safe.


